
IAFFF	CONTRIBUTED	TO	NORTHSHORE	SCHOOLS	FOUNDATION	FOR	
UNFUNDED	STUDENT	LUNCH	PROGRAM 

IAFFF	 board	 decided	 to	 help	 Northshore	 Schools	 Foundation	 (NSF)	 for	
unprivileged	 students	 lunch	 program.	 On	 November	 26th,	 2019	 Board	
Members	Nitin	Gautam,	Pramod	Gupta,	Ashish	Lakhani,	Alok	Mathur,	Pragati	
Mathur	and	Jagdish	Sharma	attended	the	contribution	giving	ceremony	in	the	
presence	 of	 Dr.	 Michelle	 Reid,	 Superintendent	 of	 Northshore	 School	 district	
and	Foundation	Executive	Director	Ms.	Carmin	Dalziel.	 	This	effort	was	led	by	
Ms.	Pragati	Mathur.	IAFFF	partnered	with	Northshore	Schools	Foundation	and		
was	able	to	donate	$7850.00	for	student	luncheon	program.	


